14™ February 2025

What a fantastic half term we have had! The children have been incredibly busy, and we are so proud of all
their hard work and enthusiasm for learning.

This week, we have been rounding off our topic on The Great Fire of London by creating some brilliant posters
showcasing everything we have learned. The children have really impressed us with their knowledge and
creativity! We also want to say a huge thank you for your support with the homework project, your help has
led to some truly incredible work, and we have loved seeing the children’s excitement in sharing them with the
class. We are looking forward to displaying their work to share with the rest of the school.

In Art, we have been exploring collagraphy, and the children have enjoyed designing their own tiles. It has
been lovely to see their creativity as they experimented with textures and patterns.

For Talk for Writing, we have had so much fun inventing our own stories based on Monkey See, Monkey Do.
The children’s imaginations have run wild, and we've met some fantastic characters-including Super Sneaky
Squirrels, Mischievous Meerkats, and Pesky Penguin, who have been up to all sorts of mischief, like grabbing
pink, sparkly ice skates for discos!

In Maths, we have finished our topic on shape. The children have learnt about vertices, edges and faces this
week and using their knowledge to problem solve.

Spelling Tip: Double letters (ff, ll, ss, zz) protect the short vowel sound in one syllable words e.g. will, mess,
buzz, stiff.

Marshmallow went to stay with Thea at mama and Lisa’s house and they played bingo, played on the
karaoke, chilled in the hot tub (he watched by the side!) and had a sleepover in Thea's bed. Marshmallow also
met her puppies called Gene and Luna. The rest of the week Marshmallow stayed with Thea at mummy’s
house where they went swimming, went to Greggs and he enjoyed a doughnut! They also went to Go Kids Go

and played lazer tag, go karts and went on a giant slide that went really fast! What a great week, thanks
Thea!

Another very busy week for Marshmallow with Martha! On the first night, Martha and Marshmallow enjoyed
watching Secret Life of Pets and eating pizza. Martha and Marshmallow loved playing on the new park with
lots of school friends. Afterwards, they went home to watch Monster High 2. Marshmallow enjoyed a spin in
the washing machine. Everyone had a full English breakfast on Saturday to celebrate mummy’s birthday.
Marshmallow enjoyed watching Martha at ballet, swimming and at her gymnastics competition. On Sunday
they had fun baking (and eating!) a special birthday cake for mummy. Thank you Martha.



Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in
touch. I am always around at the end of the day.

We hope you all have a wonderful break, and we look forward to another exciting half term ahead!

Mrs Williams and Mrs Lewis



